

REPUBLIC OF RWANDA RWANDA AGRICULTURE AND ANIMAL RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT BOARD (RAB) Office of the Director General HUYE-RWANDA



Huye, on./2019 Ref: N°01.11/...../2019/PK/HQ

COMMUNIQUE

Following the Cabinet meeting of 29th July 2019 which approved the relocation of some public institutions to secondary cities, the Management of Rwanda Agriculture and Animal Resources Development Board (RAB) wishes to inform the general public that, with effect from 16th December 2019, its Head Office is relocated at Rubona in Huye District.

RAB Management avails itself for this opportunity to express its best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a happy New Year.

Patrick KARANGWA (PhD)

Director General